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Convenient Pulley Kits from McFarlane Save Time and Money 
Baldwin City, Kansas, July 23, 2007 - McFarlane Aviation Products, a leading FAA-PMA parts manufacturer 
and distributor, announced that they now have a full line of pulleys and pulley kits for Cessna aircraft in 
stock and ready to ship. The kits contain all pulleys and cotter pins required to replace all flight control 
system pulleys in one aircraft. 

Kits save time and money because McFarlane Aviation Products has done all of the tedious work to 
research the part numbers and quantities required for each aircraft. The only thing that must be known is 
the serial number of the airplane. Individual pulleys are also available. McFarlane stocks all standard MS, 
NAS, and Cessna pulleys. 

McFarlane Aviation Products has provided general aviation with high quality replacement aircraft parts at an 
affordable price for over 20 years. McFarlane pulley kits continue this tradition and provide a convenient 
time and money saving solution for flight control system maintenance. For more information, go to 
www.mcfarlaneaviation.com/pulleys or call 800-544-8594 or 785-594-3572. 
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